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Comments: As a member of the Rapid City community and a tribal member of the Oglala Sioux tribe, I am

against this drilling project because the risks to sacred ceremonial lands and the Rapids City watershed out-

weight any perceived benefits and would have significant consequence for many years to come. Traditional and

sacred lands must be protected and tribal leaders &amp; members must have consultation and consent,

therefore the commenting period must be extended so all voice could be heard. 


